Minutes & action items from Jan. 5 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Module status: 4 modules remain in 154. Will take 3 more weeks to know the results. Some modules may need to be gain mapped as new wires were restrung. Specifically: 3.13 - 9 new wires, 3.24 - 4 new wires, 3.26 -1 new wire. 3.24 and 3.26 may get by without a re-scan. But, 3.13 if passed will need to be rescanned. Ken warned that a re-scan request will take a 4 weeks lead time. This may push our last module to come near the end of Feb. Fido suggested that when Vassilis comes for Feb. meeting he can stay a little longer to do the scanning. 
· Modules on BSS may have some still need to be HV tested, otherwise, they are just waiting for electronics to insert cooling tubes. Kirill and John, when comes back, will follow up with the tests.

· Outer cylinder: modification was done and shield was put on. Status of G10 straps unknown. The cylinder will be put on when all modules are installed and tested (but doesn't need to have electronics). One caviar is: once outer cylinder is put on we will no longer have the mounting holes for the front and back protection panels. We may need to come up with other ways of protection. Jack commented that another dry run for the outer cylinder would be too much risk to take. We probably should just mount the cylinder when we need to and take it out only when there is a problem.   
· MTF: The data base structure has been given to Mar. Jack will test it with a module to see if they work as expected before they are implemented in MTF. We still need to work out a way to extract data from John's data base for MTF.

· Fuses: We have 2 more data points from last 2 weeks for fuses. They continued to fail at ~0.07% - 0.1% per week level. Jack is testing recovery method as suggested and will circulate a report when done. A write up of fuse box design is also available. Jack will send it to Fido to put in EDMS.

